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August 18, 2017 X ' Ex

Marty T Green

Envircnmental Hazmat Services 'nc
4086 Youngfield St

Arvada, CO 80033

RE: Notification of Hazardous Waste Activity EPA ID Number: COR006244061
Dear Marty T Green:

The Hazardous Materials & Waste Management Division of the Colorade Department of Public Health and Environment
has received a Notification of Hazardous Waste Activity (EPA Form 8700-12) by your company for the following location:

4086 YOUNGFIELD 8T
ARVADA, CO 20033

in accordance with state regulations, the EPA |D number listed above has been assigned to the following above
referenced iocation: (Future correspondence shouid inciude this number.)

HW TRANSPORTER & USED JiL TRANSPORTER

Any change in location would require a new Notification of Hazardous Waste Activity (EPA Form 8700-12) to be filed, as
EPA ID numbers are location sperific. Failure to have an EP4 ID number for 2 new location or use of the wrong EPA ID
number in shipping hazardous wastes may resuit in Enforcement Action under the Colorado Hazardous Waste Act
{Sections 25-15-308 through 310, C.R.S.). In accordance with Part 83 of the Regulations, if any of the following changes
occur, this office must be notified in writing at the ahove address: *) mailing address; 2) name of facility; 3) generator
status or other notified activity; 4) contact name or phone number; 5) ownership; or 6) site is closed.

Please be aware that the handling and management of hazardous wasts, inciuding the generation, transportation,
treatment, storage, and disposal of hazardous wasie, is regulated under the Colorado Hazardous Waste Regulations (6
CCR 1007-3) Part 260 through 288; Pant 2, 89 and 10C. A copy of the Guide fo Generator Requirements of the
C’olorado Hazardous Waste Regulations is available orline at

hitps:/iwww.colorado.govfpacificicdphefwguidance select ink: "Applicable to all generators.” And a copy of
the regulations (6 CCR 1007-3) is available at htips://www .colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe/hazardous-waste-
regulations.

Sincerely

Laura Gurule
Hazardous Waste Notification Coordinator
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